

Needham Community Council, Inc.

570 Hillside Avenue, Needham, MA 02494 781-444-2415 www.needhamcouncil.org • office@needhamcouncil.org

5/31/2022

Sandra Robinson 1646 Great Plain Ave Needham, MA 02492

This is not an invoice.

Dear Sandra.

Thank you for participating in the Needham Community Council's Transportation Program. Please see below for a summary of all rides in partnership with our ride-share service Lyft:

Last month, the cumulative cost for your ride(s) came to \$0.00.

Funding for the transportation program has been made possible thanks to generous indivdual gifts to the Council and grants from our partners the Metrowest Health Foundation and Beth Israel Deaconess Hospital Needham. We hope this program meets your needs and look forward to hearing from you if you have any questions or comments about the program.

For more information please visit our website at www.needhamcouncil.org or call 781.444.2415. If you are not currently receiving our monthly e-newsletter, please sign up on our website or send an email to office@needhamcouncil.org and put "Newsletter Request" in the subject heading. Follow us on social media for the latest news and help share our good work.

Sincerely,

Sandra Robinson Executive Director

srobinson@needhamcouncil.org

Le Robers



Beth Israel Lahey Health

Beth Israel Deaconess Hospital

Needham

The Needham Community Council is a private non-profit organization which supports people in Needham who have under-met health, educational or social needs and promotes volunteerism, community, and a sense of shared responsibility.